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Dear Mintonye Family,

After 24 years as principal of Mintonye Elementary School I have made the difficult decision to retire at the conclusion of this school year. I will truly miss the students, staff, and families that make Mintonye an outstanding school. Mintonye has been a blessing for me and it has been an honor to have been of service to you and to the TSC. The new principal will soon be named by TSC School Board and Superintendent Hanback. Again, thanks to everyone for making Mintonye the highlight of my 36-year career in education!









Sincerely,










Mr. Skaggs
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Mintonye Elementary School


2000 West 800 South, Lafayette, Indiana 47909


phone: 765-538-2780    fax: 765-538-2988


� HYPERLINK "http://www.mes.tsc.k12.in.us" ��www.mes.tsc.k12.in.us�


Rob Skaggs, Principal
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